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5th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I wanted to write to you to thank you for all for your support during the first half term in Year 2.  

The children have really settled in and are making superb progress.  As the children progress 

through Year 2 the amount of homework the children receive will increase. Please encourage your 

child to complete the homework that is set. If you have any queries, please feel free to talk to your 

child’s class teacher.  

 

Homework Project:  A project will now be set once every half term for the children to 

complete over a period of weeks at home.   

 

High Frequency Words:  A list of high frequency words will be sent home for your children to 

read. The children could use it for a bookmark too! If they really want to challenge themselves 

further, they could also learn how to spell the words. Once your child can read all the words, they 

will be given the next list of words to learn.   

 

 

 

Times Tables:  Your child will be bringing home times tables to learn each week. Please support 

your child in learning them ready for a weekly test in school on a Monday morning.  Please 

encourage your child to be able to say them back to you quickly, as well as record the answer on 

paper.   

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Stevens 

Year 2 Leader 
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